December 16, 1969

Mr. Vay Najarian

C/0 Shop=-Rite of New Milford
814 River Road

New Milford, N.J., 07646

Dear Mr. Najarian:

Your check in the generous amount of
$3,500 reached us through Mr. Richard
Gregory.

We applied same to your Khatchkar pledge
and are sending yvour receipt enclosed
herewith,

I wish to t ake this opportunity to thank

you once again for your support and dewétion
to our Mayr Dajar and please be assured that
your efforts are sincerely appreciated,.

With greetings of the Holiday Season and
best wishes for the coming Year, I remain,

Sincerely,
Haik Kavookjian

HK :bp
Encl. Rcpt.#5367



